
TePresiden~t of the Irnter-American Developrnent Bankc to the Screary
of State for Eternal Affairs

flNTER-AMERICAN ]YEVELOPMENT BANK

September 30, i

Honorable Paul Martin
Secretary of Stat~e fo
External AfTairs of Canada
Ottawa, Ontario
Canada

DEPAI MR. MARTiN:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 20, 1965 prof
ing tha~t the amount made available under Section 2 (a) of the Agreemnl
December 4, 1964 between the Government of Canada and the Inter-Ameri
Development Bank be increased from the specifled initial sum. of CDPN$10Mi
to a total of CDN$20 million, which additional funds wîll be a'vailable on
same terras and conditions es those relating to the original Canadian ecii4I'>
tion.

I am pleased to in$çam you t1wat the Board of Executve Drectors o
Ban ha athorized me on beIialf of the Bank to aççcept youri proposal an

cnrbton lby the Government of Caada tb the developmn of Latin AiDer1

We further aree that your letter and this reply shall constlftute an an
0mnt o the Agreemnt of Decenmber 4, 1964, effective the date hereof.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

FEI4 IPE


